
 

Spring 2024 

1st Quarter 

Looking to buy a new home? 
 

Rates as low as 7% for  
well-qualified applicants. Contact the credit 

union for more details. 

Annual Meeting  
 

Our annual meeting is set for April 20th, 2024 at The Riverfront Community Center. Dinner 
served by Terry Booker’s Catering Service at 6:00pm. 

 
Reservations for dinner must be made by April 5th, 2024 and is limited to the  

first 135 members. 
 

We have 3 positions open on our Board of Directors. 
Anyone interested in running for our board  please contact Jonathan Wagner to ensure your 

name is put on the election ballot before hand. Currently our board meets the 3rd Wednesday 
of each month at 9:30am.  

New ATM Update 
 

USPLK is getting a new ATM! The installation is planned for 4/8/2024 & 
4/9/2024. Please be advised and plan accordingly for this slight interruption of 
service, which should be minimal. We plan to have the ATM functional no later 

than 4/10/2024. 
 
  

Scholarship Winners 

Due to an extended deadline this year,  
Scholarship winners will be announced at the 

Annual Dinner on April 20, 2024. 
 
 

 Each student will receive a $1,000.00  
scholarship to the college of their choice.  

Each applicant was required to complete an  
application which was reviewed and  

 rated by the Board of Directors.   
  

Job Opening 
 

We currently have a job opening for a Universal 
Banker position—full or part time. Please contact the 

credit union for details. 

Auto Loan Rates  
 

Auto loan special. Rates as low as 6.50% for 
new autos and 7.50% on used  

autos. 



Phone: 913-682-2928           Fax: 913-682-2991 

USPLK Employees Federal Credit Union 
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Thaddeus Brzustowicz 

John Groves 

Sharon Lacy 

David Manthe 

Claude Wiedower 

Jonathan Wagner, Manager 

USPLK EFCU Holiday Closings 
 

The Credit Union will be closed for the  

following upcoming Federal Holidays: 

May 27, 2024 – Memorial Day 

June 19, 2024 – Juneteenth 

July 4, 2024 – Independence Day 

STOP UNWANTED MAIL 

 
USPLK Employees Federal Credit Union only contracts 
with vendors that we believe add value to our members.  

  
However, if you are receiving mailings that originate from 
the Credit Union and you want to stop them, please contact 

the Credit Union office and request to “opt-out” of any 
third party mailing.  We will be happy to do this.   

Holiday Skip Pay Program 
 

Many thanks to our members who  

participated in the December Skip-A-Payment pro-

gram. By choosing to skip their  

December loan payment and instead  

donate $10.00 per loan, we were able to donate 

$240.00 to VFW Post 56 and $240.00 to the Alli-

ance Against Family Violence, both located in 

Leavenworth.  

Watch your Fall Newsletter for  

Information on this year’s Holiday 

 Skip-A-Payment program. 

Staff Email Addresses: 
Jonathan: jwagner@usplkefcu.org 
Cory: csnowberg@usplkefcu.org 

Anna: ahobbs@usplkefcu.org 
 

Summer Is Around the Corner 
 

Keep in mind as summer approaches that the cred-
it union always offers Visa Travel cards that are  

accepted world wide.  

Staff Highlights 

Anna Hobbs 
 

Born and raised in Leavenworth, Anna is a graduate of Lansing High School and Baker 
University. Her favorite things include music, spending time with her dogs, and enjoy-
ing different foods. Collecting vinyl albums and going for walks are two of her hobbies 

outside of work.  
 

Cory Snowberg 
 

Please help us congratulate and thank Cory for 3 years of loyal service  
to the USPLK Family. 

Dividends on Share Savings Accounts 

 

The Board of Directors has declared a dividend  

of  0.40% for the 1st quarter of 2024. 

This is an APY of  0.40%.  


